
  

 

Every child has had their first consultation and we are now arrang-

ing your child’s second consultation when it is their turn as the fo-

cus child. As previously mentioned, please see Mr Allcorn if you are 

unable to access the app ’Evidence Me’ to see your child’s learning 

journey.  Like the previous term, parents will be able to arrange a 

meeting with Mr Allcorn when their child is a focus child for the 

week.  

.  

 Thursday 5th March—World Book Day 

 Friday 13th March —EY-KS1 School Disco  

 Friday 20th March —Celebrate World Poetry Day  

 Friday 3rd April—Golden Coin Mufti Day & Last Day 

of  Term 

There will be a ‘drop in session’ on alternate Wednesdays. It 

will commence the  week beginning 24th February from 

9:00 am until 9:15; this is a time for you to catch up with us, 

and discuss any concerns. Mr Allcorn is usually available 

during pick up time for a quick chat. Alternatively please 

contact the office to book an appointment.   

Many thanks,  

Mr Allcorn and the Reception team. 

 
 
, 
 



On a Wednesday morning Mrs Pottruff 
will be teaching and on a Wednesday af-
ternoon Mrs Lawes will be teaching.   

OUR LEARNING  

Last half term has been a very busy term for our class. We have extended our garden area and have 
been planting many fruit and vegetable seeds inside the classroom. We have been talking about 
months and seasons and are now waiting to plant our seedlings outside when the warmer weather 
arrives. We have also created a small pond for the wildlife in our garden area. Mrs Marshall has 
kindly brought in pond plants from her garden to help attract different wildlife.  
 
Last half term has seen us enjoy the story book “How to Catch a Star”. As a class we have been 
participating in lot’s of discussions about the story and if the boy called really did catch a star from 
the sky.  
 
Finally we have also been celebrating Chinese New Year by cooking and eating different regional 
cuisines, dancing to traditional Chinese music and exploring different Chinese symbols.  

Many children have been highly involved in different 
Chinese New Year activities  

Last half term we have been enjoying gymnastics 
and learning how to travel safely on and off differ-

ent apparatus.  

Bonnie helping to repot the seedlings ready 
to be planted outside in the warmer 

months.  


